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MEMORANDUM 
 
Subject:  Cancellation of ITB 24T-DV-113 Salamatof Boiler Room Renovation 
Date:  7/18/2024 
To:  All Plan Holders 
From:  Rashaad Esters, Procurement Manager 
 
 
Cook Inlet Housing Authority (CIHA) thanks you for the time invested in reviewing our request and 
preparing your response to ITB 24P-DV-113. CIHA is rejecting all bids and exercising its right to 
cancel the solicitation for the following reason(s): 
 

 The supplies, services, or construction are no longer required 

 Ambiguous or otherwise inadequate specifications were part of the solicitation 

 The solicitation did not provide for consideration of all factors of significance to CIHA 

 CIHA can no longer reasonably expect to fund the procurement 

 Prices exceed available funds, and it would not be appropriate to adjust the desired 
specifications to come within available funding limits. 

 Further Investigation of the jobsite resulted in an increase in scope. The increase will 
require time for design and investigation. 

CIHA will solicit this project again. 
 
CIHA appreciates and understands that firms went through great effort in preparing a response to 
the above-mentioned solicitation. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
Please send any questions to Rashaad Esters, Procurement Manager. 
 
Rashaad Esters, Procurement Manager 
Cook Inlet Housing Authority 
Resters@cookinlethousing.org 
(907) 793-3064 
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